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THE TREASURY

Kaitohutohu Kaupapa Rawa

17 September 2014

Jake Preston
fyi-request-2000-7b96d463@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Preston

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 10 September 2014.
You requested the following:

“.. documents and advice you have provided to ministers on the financial cost or
benefit of delay in settling earthquake related claims in respect of EQC and
Southern Response liability to insureds in Canterbury since September 4 2010.”

Treasury has conducted a search of its records and | advise that Treasury does not
hold any information that is relevant to your request. Consequently, section 18(e) of
the Official Information Act is applicable:

o that the document alleged to contain the information requested does not exist or
cannot be found.

This fully covers the information you requested. You have the right to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.

Yours sincerely

SN e
Stacey Wymer
Manager, Commercial Advice

1 The Terrace
PO Box 3724
Wellington 6140
New Zealand

tel. 64-4-472 2733
fax. 64-4-473 0982
www.treasury,govt.nz




